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UPDATE ON 2021 TETFUND CONFERENCE ATTENDANCE SUPPORT APPLICATION 

 
This is to inform all members of staff that 2021 Tetfund Conference Attendance Support 
Application could not be processed because it was denied by Tetfund.   
 
The Fund stated that all Conference Attendance Intervention has been temporarily suspended 
until further notice because of the COVID-19 pandemic.  You are hereby implored to exercise 
patience.   
 
Whenever Tetfund resumes processing conference intervention, you will be duly informed. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi,  MCIPM 
Registrar  
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